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Denver Partner Talks to Law Week Colorado about the Paid
Family Leave Ballot Initiative

News

9.07.20 

In an interview with Law Week Colorado, Kristin White discusses the paid family leave initiative that

will be on the State’s November ballot. Kristin discusses what the initiative might mean for

employers, if passed, and she explains that some of her clients have economic concerns about the

proposed legislation. She also explains how paid leave has become a desired job perk among the

younger generations, and this is one of the reason she predicts that it will likely pass in November.

To read the article, visit Law Week Colorado.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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